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The cover page of the published budget is below.  The proposed 
published budget includes a reduction in the mill levy by 2.142 mills, 
which in theory should raise the same amount of tax dollars as last 
year. The County’s estimated valuation increased this past year 
(Approximately $19 million) mainly due to increases in real estate and 
oil/gas valuations.  The mill levy request is based on the valuation 
number provided by the County on June 21, 2022. 

 

 

Recommendation:  Approve the published budget as presented. 

 



 
 



 


